
April 5, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Mary Di Meglio 

Tear Sheet Desk 

Newsday 

235 Pinelawn Road 

Melville, NY 11747-4250 

 

Dear Mary: 

 

Thank you very much for sending us a copy of Michael Dorman’s story about the Assassination 

Records Review Board and New Orleans District Attorney Harry Connick, Sr., as it appeared in the 

Wednesday, March 27, 1996 edition of Newsday. 
 

We appreciate your quick and courteous response to our request.  It was very thoughtful of you to 

include the entire paper for our files, and as a native New Yorker, I particularly enjoyed the 

opportunity to take a look through the entire paper. 

 

For your information, I’ve enclosed a pamphlet which describes our organization.  Thanks again! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


